Ferrara, Tom (CI-StPaul)

From: Andy Flamm <Andy@cedarprinting.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 12:41 PM

To: Ferrara, Tom (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: FW: MN Children's Museum Skyway Resolution
Dear Tom,

Here is the wording of a resolution unanimously passed at the October 28, 2016 meeting of the Skyway
Governance Advisory Committee:

Motion: SGAC does not oppose Children Museum’s closing of the skyway as stated in their request.

Thank you.

Andy

Flamm

Chair, Skyway Governance Advisory Committee

Owner and General Manager / Cedar Printing
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